
Minutes of May 13th, 2009  
 
In Attendance:  Becky Moul, Paul Ellis, Scott Carbee, Cathy Gombas and Johanna Moul (Vol. 
Sec) 
Absent: Sara Cox 
Presenter: Mike Petrovick 
 
Meeting opened at 7:00pm 
 
Sara stopped in and informed commission she was ill and unable to stay for the meeting. Also, 
that Cathy was running late but on her way (7:15). 
 
Review of Minutes: 
Paul motions to accept minutes of March 18th with spelling corrections. Scott seconds, all in 
favor. Becky motions to accept minutes of April 13th with spelling corrections, Paul seconds, all 
in favor. 
 
We began going over the budget. There are many questions we need to ask in order to 
understand the process. Becky is to speak with Tom & Sherry. Invite them to our June 9th 
meeting. If they are unable to attend the commission will ask to be put on the Selectmen’s 
agenda.  
 
Facilities follow ups: 
Mike made his presentation of the recycling building, providing blueprints. It was reviewed and 
some changes were made. He will be returning June 9th with the final report.  
  
Talkin’Trash: 
Was mailed and received by the residents. Cost was $99.18 to PO and $110 to printer. 
 
Burn Pile…… appears to be under control. Scott asked how many hours were being spent on 
burning. Becky indicated she requested that info and hadn’t received it yet. 
 
2009 Hazardous Waste Bid:  
Becky will contact the DES & Bonnie at NRRA for a current listing of  the Hazardous Waste 
Haulers for our Household HW Day. We need to get the bid out. It needs to go into the paper. 
Becky will use last years bid letter with this years date and get it to Tom with the top 5 haulers 
letters to bid. The date has been set for September 19, 2009. 
 
Scott indicated metal is making a comeback in price. Becky to email Bonnie and find out. 
 
We are allowed 60 points for signage every year. We have until Oct 1 to decide what we would 
like. November 1 we get another 60 points. We cannot save points. It’s a use it or lose it 
situation. We have plenty of time to decide. 
 
Next meeting is June 9th, 7pm at the Town Offices Meeting Room 
 



Paul motions to adjourn the meeting, Scott seconds, all in favor. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:15pm 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Johanna Moul, Volunteer Minutes Taker 


